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Sent:  Thursday, August 1, 2019 11:21 AM  
To:  ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR)  <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject:  ASCAP  

I have already submitted my comment concerning ASCAP and their theft of royalties that are due to 
songwriters like myself. I have received NOTHING for the songs that I wrote and co-write that are being 
played on over 500 radio stations. 
Yesterday I received an email from ASCAP asking me to stand with them against the DOJ because they 
STAND WITH SONGWRITERS. 
Nothing could be further from the truth. ASCAP stands for ASCAP and does all they can to raise funds to 
pay their excessive payroll and expenses. If they STOOD WITH SONGWRITERS I would be songwriting 

I can be reached by phone  at   or email at    
       

   
  

   
 

Please stand up for songwriters who are being ripped off by the very organizations who are claiming to 
represent us. Thank you 
Bill Sanders 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 

and performing full time, based on the airplay we have gotten. 
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